| support HB 2543. With the surge of firearm sales since the beginning of the pandemic, it is more important than ever to ensure that
guns do not end up in the hands of people who are a danger to themselves or others. Firearms should only be sold to people who
pass a background check, even if it takes longer than three business days to complete it.



